Nathanael R. Brgwn
111 BrydorrCircle
Madison, AL 35758

February 22, 2010

The Honorable Don Young

2111 Rayburn Building

United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Young:

[ am writing to thank you for nominating me to the United States Naval Academy, helping me to complete the
application process. It has been a lifelong dream of mine to attend the Naval Academy, and your nomination
has fulfilled an important step in reaching my goal. I have not heard from the academy yet, but whatever the
outcome, | owe you an immense amount of gratitude both for your nomination and for your loyal service to my
home state of Alaska. '

Respectfully,

Nathanael R. Brown
USNA Class of 2014 Candidate



